
 

 
 

 

 
On Wednesday, March 13, 2019 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 

Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present.  
Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The 
February minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes.  The 
motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and seconded to approve 
the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded to pay the bills.  The 
motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  The new brush 
truck is ordered and the firemen have the new trailer.  The Chili supper fundraiser for the firemen 
turned out good.   

Roads Report:  Roads are good and bans going on soon.   
We will be doing a revaluation assessment this year because we are out of compliance.  We 

received a tracking permit and payment from Chris Henshue for the cell phone tower.  We also 
received a logging permit for Randy Muenzenberger.   

Kammel Coulee Hill Special Meeting will be on April 10, 2019 starting at 6 pm.  The class 3 
notices have been published in the La Crosse Tribune and notices posted.   

We reviewed miscellaneous correspondence.  We discussed the town truck and the rest of 
our equipment.   

Our next meeting will be Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at 6 pm following the special meeting 
which starts at 6 pm.  A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was 
adjourned at 6:55 p.m.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
 
 
 

 
 


